
Update to Maternal Meal Delivery Program 

Q: What is the purpose of this notification?  
A: Effectively January 1, 2025, Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) is using a 
different provider for the maternal meal delivery benefit.  
 
Q: Who is the new provider? 
A: We are transitioning from Mom’s Meals to Meals on Wheels of Rhode Island.  
 
Q: Which lines of business are impacted?  
A: This benefit is available to new mothers on Medicaid and Commercial plans who have recently 
experienced a hospital birth.  
 
Q: What does the benefit entail?  
A: Eligible members receive 28 home-delivered meals at no cost, delivered directly to their door.  
 
Q: Is the benefit changing? 
A: No, the benefit itself is not changing. 
 


